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22nd January 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are writing to inform you that, due to logistical challenges and significant price increases, our current uniform
supplier, Recognition Express, has made the difficult but necessary decision to discontinue supplying Cleves School.

After much consideration, we are delighted to let you know that we have selected AlleyCatz, who are based locally in
Hersham, to be our new school uniform provider.
We are currently in the process of finalising agreements with AlleyCatz who shares our commitment to:

● Quality - upholding our standards for appearance and practicality
● Affordability - offering uniforms at competitive prices relative to other local schools
● Customer service - confident in supplying a first quality service

We understand that transitioning to a new uniform provider may raise some questions. Please be assured that we are
committed to keeping you informed and will be providing regular updates.

In the meantime, you are still able to make any uniform purchases in the usual way through Recognition Express up
until the 2nd February. Please note: any orders received after this date will not be fulfilled, and will not automatically be
passed on to the new supplier. We are anticipating a relatively quick and smooth transition to the new provider
however, if you think you may need any uniform items within the Spring Term, we do encourage you to place these
orders as soon as possible.

We will provide a detailed transition plan outlining timelines for when the new uniforms will be available for purchase
from AlleyCatz in due course.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we navigate this change. Our primary goal is to ensure that all
Cleves School students continue to have access to high-quality and affordable uniforms that contribute to a positive
learning environment.

If you have any immediate questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Hodges
Headteacher


